## PARKING "Have Your Say"



Our "Have Your Say" School Parking campaign aims to gather feedback from parents, carers, teachers and users of school parking zones on important issues regarding our school community.

This survey relates to parking enforcement at school zones, which will assist in shaping our city's parking strategy and help to support safety through enforcing good parking practices.

We believe that it is crucial that as many people as possible participate and are eager to work together to increase participation and ensure that all voices are heard.

Please click on the link below or use the QR code to have your say.

The survey closes on 26 March 2023.

Thank you.

Link: "Have Your Say" School Parking Survey



